Notice of Hearing
Compliance Audit Committee

Town of South Bruce Peninsula

Take notice that the Compliance Audit Committee will meet on July 20, 2023 at 9:00 am
in the Municipal Council Chambers (315 George Street Wiarton ON NOH 2T0 to
consider a written request for compliance audit and a report from the Clerk regarding
non-compliance with the Municipal Elections Act, 1996, as amended. The Compliance
Audit Committee has been provided with the written request and Clerk’s report.

The candidate, the contributor and the applicant are expected to attend this meeting
and should schedule a delegation appointment with the Clerk. Any witness or agent
may attend as a delegation on behalf of the candidate, contributor or applicant. In order
to be heard at the meeting, the scheduling of a delegation is required. Contact the
undersigned to schedule/confirm the delegation. Delegations should be scheduled no
later than July 19, 2023 at noon.

The Compliance Audit Committee will deliberate in the absence of any party; the non-
attendance of any party will not render a meeting to be cancelled or rescheduled.

The candidate and contributor are requested to submit written information in explanation
of the issues before the Committee. Any evidence which you believe would be relevant
to the Committee’s decision-making process should be provided to the Clerk no later
than July 17, 2023. Supplemental information may be provided at the Committee
meeting and may form part of the Committee deliberations, at their discretion.

An agenda for this meeting will be circulated at least forty-eight (48) hours prior to the
meeting date. The agenda for this meeting and all submissions are considered to be
public information and will be posted on the Town website.

This notice issued July 10, 2023 in the Town of South Bruce Peninsula, County of
Bruce, Province of Ontario.

rae (Clerk/Secretary)

Town of South Bruce Peninsula

PO Box 310, 315 George Street

Wiarton ON NOH 2T0

519-534-1400 ext 122
angie.cathrae@southbrucepeninsula.com




